
  

 

   

 

Dear Bakersfield College Student Government Association,  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally resign from my position as a Senator, effective 

immediately. Due to the current circumstances in my life, I believe the only right choice is to take a step 

back from my position. Numerous matters have become present in my life that will not allow me to put 

in the effort deserved for this position. This decision has been thought out carefully and will provide the 

best outcome for myself and SGA.  

I am extremely grateful for the professional and personal development this position has provided me. 

Working alongside motivated students and faculty has been a great pleasure. The support and guidance 

I have recieved has also made a difference in my life at BC.  

My sincere gratitude goes out to SGA for providing me with great opportunities and experiences during 

my time. I learned so much from everyone at SGA and OSL. As my growth at SGA has taken a halt, I 

know that it will continue to provide amazing opportunities for current and future members.  

Please let me know if there is anything I can do to ensure a transition as smoothly as possible.   

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Azalea Calderon 


